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24th April 2025 

 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

 

We are excited to announce that St Thomas’ Summer Fair will be held on Tuesday 1st July from 3pm. 

 

We are hoping to run a number of stalls and prize-winning activities and as always, we need your help. We 

are running a non-uniform day on Friday 16th May 2025. Children can come to school wearing their own 

clothes, and in exchange we are asking them to bring in donations for the Tombola and Raffle.  Here are 

some examples of what we need (all items must be unused): 

 

• Household goods e.g. candles, picture frames, kitchenware, nik-naks 

• Garden and gardening goods 

• Chocolates and sweets (no nuts) 

• Perfume 

• Health and Beauty goods e.g. make-up, facemasks nail polish sets  

• Stationary sets 

• Good quality games 

• Unwanted toys which are still packaged 

• Food e.g. tins, rice, pasta (no nuts) 

• Fun prizes  

• Good quality books 

• Gift Sets 

 

We will also be running a second non-uniform day on 19th June in exchange for a bottle, but we will write 

with more details nearer the time. 

 

We are happy to take in donations at the school office if you would prefer to send them in that way. 

 

All proceeds made from the Summer Fair will go towards the purchase of a Trim Trail. 

 

 

Many thanks for your continued support,  

 

 

Mrs Woods 

Headteacher 
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